
Cheyanna  reported via email 
(Wed, 5 Jan 2022 at 8:36 PM) 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 
Cc:aareding@gmail.com, danraas@comcast.net, whatcomofcdems@gmail.com 

External Email 
Good Evening,   
 
 
I am the Treasurer for the Whatcom County Democratic Party and I am contacting you in response 
to the notice we received in regards to Glen Morgan's Allegation: Violation of RCW 42.17A.405 
for receiving and keeping over-limit contributions.  I am attaching a copy of the complaint to 
this email for your reference.  In addition, I am attaching a copy of our Heritage Bank Exempt 
Account October 2021 bank statement.  Unfortunately, our online banking doesn't include copies 
of checks deposited, however, if you would like and/or need a copy of check #0269421 in the 
amount of $10,000 contributed by Lummi Indian Business Council on the date 10/21/202, I will be 
requesting that check copy tomorrow morning from our bank and I'd be happy to send that your 
way.   
 
 
We keep compliant books and accounts but setting up different bank accounts in ORCA was 
missed by myself, and the previous treasurer.  Can you help me navigate going about 
correcting this issue?  I will be working on correcting this and getting all C3 and C4 from 2021 (and 
2020 if needed) compliant so that we can close out the 2021 campaign and open the 2022 
campaign.  Moving forward I will provide more oversight for future campaigns in ORCA and apply 
lessons learned here.   
 
 
Please feel free to contact me on my personal cell phone at 360-543-3356 with any questions 
and/or concerns regarding this issue.  As always, I very much appreciate your direction, patience, 
and attention to this matter!   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Cheyanna Strickland, Treasurer 
Whatcom County Democratic Central Committee 
PO Box 3095 
Bellingham, WA 98227 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13035236799

